
From: Eileen Tutt <Eileen@caletc.com>
Date: June 17, 2015 at 3:36:26 PM PDT
To: "Samuel.Wade@arb.ca.gov" <Samuel.Wade@arb.ca.gov>
Subject: LCFS regulation

Hi Sam
There are a couple typos you may want to consider fixing in the reg:

Page 102 – in paragraph c both references should probably be to section
95491(a)(1)(A)

Page 103 – on the 3rd line reference should probably be 95491(a)(1)(A) as well

Best

Eileen

Eileen Wenger Tutt
Executive Director
California Electric Transportation Coalition 
1015 K Street, Suite 200
Sacramento, California 95814
(916) 551-1943 (o)
(916) 952-7026 (c)
eileen@caletc.com
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